
 

SANTA TO VISIT LONGPORT ON DEC. 18th BEGINNING AT 6 PM 

 

 

Santa will be visiting Longport on Monday, December 18, 2023, 

beginning at  6pm. 

If you wish Santa to stop by and visit your children, please send 

an email to preslpvfd@longport-nj.us.   

Merry Christmas! 

 – Longport Volunteer Fire Department 
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